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Frau Heike Catherina Mertens 

Geschäftsführung 

Villa Aurora & Thomas Mann House e.V. 

Jägerstr. 23 

10117 Berlin 

Oer-Erkenschwick, April 7th, 2020 

Dear Mrs. Mertens, 

Dear Admission Committee, 

 

Wolf Siegert and I share motorcycling as a common passion. In this context we first 
met in 2017, when Wolf carried out a test of one of our electric motorcycles to be 
published in his own channels IRIS Media and DaybyDay. Since then we have a very 
interesting exchange of thoughts regarding motorcycling in general and electric 
motorcycling in particular.  

When Wolf approached me with his plans of the Fellowship at the Thomas Mann 
House and the corresponding trip on the trail of democracy on an electric motorcycle, 
we realized very soon that this would be a perfect combination of the right person 
and a contemporary vehicle. 

It is not only Wolf‘s overwhelming professional skills, but also his character suitability 
and his commitment towards projects what convinces me, Wolf to be the perfect 
match for this challenge. 

I really hope to be able to read Wolf’s interesting reports of this outstanding project in 
2021. 

Kind regards 

 
 
Ralf Czaplinski 
Country Manager GER/A/CH/CEE 


